At Graffham, 24 July 1964

A letter (1924) from L.J. Allen:

"I always feel so thankful that he lived here with me;
few influences could have been better for a priest-schoolmaster,
at the start of his career, than George's enthusiastic love of
the good, the true, and the beautiful, combined with hatred of

mere convention."




